
From Our Heart…

Dear Parents and Students,

 Wow! Can you believe it is already December? We hope you all had a blessed 
Thanksgiving holiday with your family and friends! As we now prepare for the 

    Christmas season, there are lots of events happening at SCDC to help get you 
    into the holiday spirit!  We will have FOUR floats in the Lexington Christmas Parade this 
    year! This is one of our favorite events of the season and can’t wait to showcase all of 

our wonderful dancers!

With the weather cooling off,  we want to make sure that all of our dancers stay healthy 
and warm.  Please encourage your child to wear long pants and a jacket or shirt over 

   their dance wear coming to and going from class.  Also, please do not wear 
   dance shoes outside! 

Thank you for paying your child’s recital costume balance.  If you have not done so 
    already,  it is now past due.  All costumes have been ordered and will begin arriving 

soon!  We will distribute them as they come in. Some costumes will come in quickly, and 
others will take longer to arrive. We expect to have most costumes by January;  
however, some classes will not receive theirs until closer to the end of February. Please 
note, if your child is in a combo class, one costume may be given out before the other.  
This does not mean they are only getting one. We have no control over when each 
costume will arrive. Thank you for your patience. 

If you are a new enrollee and would like to participate in recital, you may still do so! 
However, we can not guarantee your child's costumes will get here in time for picture 
week in March. With all of the shipping delays around the world, we are struggling this 
year to get in costumes that were ordered last month. 

Check your email for important information regarding our Annual Christmas Open 
House this year! 

We will be starting recital dances in our classes early next year, so please make every 
effort for your child to attend classes so they don’t miss important choreography. 

We wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Sincerely,
SCDC Staff

Important Information

1. Recital Costumes are arriving! Some costumes will not arrive until February in to March; 
however, we hope most will be here by January.  

2. Please remember that our Christmas parade is December 4th! 

3. REMINDER: The studio will be closed for Winter Break from Monday, December 19 

through Monday, January 2. Classes will resume Tuesday, January 3. We do not offer 

makeup classes for scheduled holiday closings. 

1332 North Lake Drive Suite F
Lexington, SC 29072

(803)996-1150
Annex:

5175 Sunset Blvd Suite E 
Lexington, SC 29072 
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Prayer List 
Pray for our studio and the upcoming events
Unspoken requests
Those with illnesses and suffering pain
Pray for our economy… those who have lost jobs, pay cuts, or are in 
danger of losing their jobs
Pray for our military
Pray for our teachers and staff. May we be a place where love overflows 
to your children. 
Bless South Carolina Dance Company Studio, students, and families 

Peyton Creel 12/1* Emma Masters 12/1* Elliott Rea 
12/1* Julia Felder 12/2* Olivia Boon 12/3* Niomi 

Bishop 12/4* Lily Brock 12/4* Avery English 12/4* 
Sophie Wood 12/4* Maisyn Caldwell 12/5* Chloe 
Carroway 12/6* Aliza Quarles 12/6* Emmi Ramos 

12/6* Emma Boone 12/7* Lillian Lowery 12/7* Tatum 
Sims 12/7* Aubrey Warren 12/8* Ellie Smith 12/9* 
Sophie Wu 12/10* Addilyn King 12/13* Madelyn 
Smith 12/13* Abigail Arsenault 12/14* Emersyn 

Williams 12/14* Kadence Derrick 12/15* Abrianna 
Falcone 12/15* Eliza Louise Pinckney 12/15* Akayla 

Cooper 12/16* Whit Fowler 12/16* Savannah 
Hickman 12/16* Keena Rhett-Neal 12/16* Clara 

Johnson 12/17* Harrison Neal 12/18* Mavis Capanelli 
12/19* Stella Hawk 12/20* Lizzie Jones 12/20* 
Maddie Grace Rivenbark 12/20* Corbyn Walker 

12/20* Tessa Castillo 12/22* Caroline Messer 12/22* 
Jonah Gardner 12/22* Elise Yetton 12/23* Hayleigh 
Parker 12/25* Tim Tian 12/26* Mila Kavashansky 

12/27* Liz Manley 12/27* Devyn Ruff 12/27* Gianna 
Rampino 12/28* Harper Bishop 12/29* Gianna 

Robbins 12/29* Marley Maguire 12/30* ILa Croen 
12/31*

We would like to send a special thanks to 
our Christmas sponsors! 

Well-heeled Dance wear 

Southern Commercial Development

JMS & Epps Fence Company

PRACTICE FOR THOSE SIGNED UP FOR THE 
CHRISTMAS PARADE (PRECO & 

RECREATIONAL KIDS ONLY): SATURDAY, 
DECEMBER 3rd, 10am-11am

(2,3,4,5yr olds do not need to attend)
VOLUNTEER MEETING, December 3rd- 

9am-10am
PARADE: SUNDAY, DECEMBER 4th 

(Meet at 2pm, location has been emailed out)

We are SO excited for this year’s Christmas 
Parade! We have more participation this year 
than we’ve ever had before!! We are going to 

take over the streets of Lexington with our 
students spreading holiday cheer with 

everyone! 
Thank you to all that have volunteered! 

This is one of our favorite events of the year!



December 1 Tuition Due

December 3 Lexington Christmas Parade 
Rehearsal

December 4 Lexington Christmas Parade

December 19- January 2 Winter Break - Studio 
Closed

January 1 Tuition Due

January 3 Classes Resume

* The studio will be closed for Labor Day, Thanksgiving, Christmas, 
Spring Break, and Memorial Day *

J

SCDC will follow Lexington School District 1 for 
closings due to inclement weather. However, if we 

see that there are no threats in the afternoon 
hours, we may still hold classes when schools are 

closed.

SCDC will send out and alerts via social media and 
email concerning studio closings.

Please remember that as the cold weather 
approaches to dress warmly coming to and leaving 

from the studio! It is important that all children 
stay warm. 

SCDC’s naughty little elf is back in action and he 
brought a friend this year!! Make sure to look 
out for them… He may be giving away some 

prizes! 

Please check your email regarding our 
Annual Open house this year!

 We are inviting our parents in to watch a 
little snippet of your child’s class. At this 

time, you will get to see your child’s recital 
costume, hear their recital songs and 
receive all the information about their 

recital packet! 

New this year: The recital packets are 
going digital! The lovely Mrs Shannon has 
streamlined this process and it will be so 

much easier for everyone! 


